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6 June 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

This letter is to regretfully let you all know that Ms Rowan Seymour has resigned from her 
position as Transition Learning Mentor with effect from August 2018 as this post will not be 
continuing in its current form into the next academic year. 

In preparation for September, Ms Clare Grassby has been appointed as the Key Stage 2 
Learning Mentor and Ms Sharon Bush as the Raising Attainment Mentor. Both (designate) 
members of staff are very well qualified for their new roles and I have every confidence 
that they will support your child to achieve their full potential.  

There will be an opportunity for you to meet Ms Grassby and Ms Bush during the 
Transition Day and Evening on 5th July 2018. 

I know that Ms Seymour has very much enjoyed working with your children and this role 
has been hugely important to her for the past eight years – she will miss it. 

We have very much valued the excellent support Ms Seymour has provided for the 
transition from first to middle school. Although Ms Seymour will be greatly missed we will 
continue to ensure that your children receive the best start possible to their time at 
Dorchester Middle School.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Caroline Dearden  
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 


